
 

 

 

GREATER LETABA MUNICIPALITY 

ADDENDUM  

 

 

All bidders for RFQ017//2020 which was published on Municipal website with the closing date of 27 

March 2020 are kindly requested to note that the closing date is extended up to the 17 April 2020. 

 

All Supply Chain Management related queries will be directed to Ms Letsoalo MP at 087 086 7451 at 
Greater Letaba Municipality. 
 
__________________ 
Innocent Sirovha (Dr) 
Municipal Manager 


